
 
 

NEW JERSEY PUBLIC POWER AUTHORITY 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING 
 

Sent April 3, 2019 
 

The 1st Quarterly meeting of the Commissioners of the New Jersey Public Power 

Authority will be held on Wednesday, April 17, 2019 at the Borough of Pemberton 

Municipal Building, 50 Egbert Street, Pemberton, NJ  08068.  The meeting will begin at 

10:30 A.M.   

 

Please post this notice of meeting in public view at your local offices. 

 

 


